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Help Us Help the Children 

We welcome donations of any amount.  You can also help by  

organizing a fundraising event in your church, school, office, Sunday  

School, or organization on behalf of the children of Uganda.   

Donations to help support our children can be sent to the St. Nicholas 

Uganda Children's Fund, P.O. Box 285, Chardon, OH   44024-0285, or you 

can donate online via PayPal by clicking the "Donate" button below.   

To find out more about the St. Nicholas Uganda Children's 

Fund, visit www.ugandachildrensfund.org or contact us at  

info@ugandachildrensfund.org . 
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Secondary school in Uganda consists of two Levels: O (Ordinary) 

and A (Advanced).  A Level is academically rigorous, comparable to 

Junior College in the U.S.  This year we had six students complete 

their A Level education with all six qualifying for university 

admission.  (See photo below.)  Four students will be attending 

Ndejje University: Jovia and Leticia in Accounting & Finance, and 

Angella and Zaitun in Information Technology.  Two students will be 

attending Nkumba University: Ashiraf in Business Administration 

and Aisha in Journalism & Public Relations. 

The St. Nicholas Uganda 

Children’s Fund supports 

184 orphans and 

vulnerable children in 

primary & secondary 

school, vocational & 

professional training, 

and university.  We pay 

school fees and provide 

uniforms, shoes & socks, 

school supplies, meals, 

and health care.  

With your help, we can 

make a real difference in 

their young lives. 

Student of the Month 

Leticia is twenty years old and completed A Level 

secondary school last year.  She was our top 

student on the national exams in both O Level and 

A Level, and one of the top five in her class of 

more than one hundred graduates.  Leticia’s father 

died when she was four years old and her mother 

is HIV positive. When healthy, she works at 

Owino, a sprawling open market.  Leticia has been 

accepted at Ndejje University for a Bachelor of 

Science degree in Accounting & Finance.   
Leticia 

Graduates 

Because of the COVID disruption, we will have 

two academic years of university students 

graduating later this year, a total of eleven 

students.  Our Nkumba University graduates will 

receive degrees in Business Administration, 

Tourism, Social Work, and Journalism.  Lydia will 

graduate from Ndejje University with a Bachelor 

of Science Degree in Survey Engineering.    

 

 

We are now set up to accept 

donations through the Zelle app.  

The email associated with Zelle 

for the St. Nicholas Uganda 

Children’s Fund is: 

info@ugandachildrensfund.org 

Nkumba University Students 

http://ugandachildrensfund.org/index.html
http://www.ugandachildrensfund.org/
mailto:%20info@ugandachildrensfund.org
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=QSWBGMLFDG9KU
https://www.facebook.com/ugandachildrensfund

